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15th July 2022 

REMINDER - YEAR 6 EVENTS 
Next week Year 6 will give their much anticipated performance of Aladdin.  You should have received 
a letter informing you of when your child will perform along with 4 tickets for family and friends to 
attend the performance, please keep those safe and bring them with you on the night. Children 
should arrive from 5.30pm onwards. 
 

 Cast A will perform on Monday 18th July at 6.00pm. 
 Cast B will perform on Wednesday 20th July at 6.00pm. 

 
The Leavers Assembly will be held on Monday 25th July at 5.00pm followed by a Graduation Disco 
Party at 6.00pm – 8.00pm.   

END OF TERM CELEBRATIONS 
Monday 25th July will be class party day.  Children can come to school in 
their own clothes.  Each class will have a “party buffet,” we would appreciate 
it if parents/carers can send a party food donation with their child on this day 
e.g. crisps, sausage roll, biscuits etc.   
Tuesday 26th July will be Toy Day. Children can bring a non-electrical toy to 
school to play with.   
 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

 

We have accumulated a large amount of lost property this year.  We will collect 
this together and lay it out in the KS1 Hall on Monday 18th July and Tuesday 
19th July for parents to claim after school.  Any unclaimed uniform will go into 
the pre loved uniform sale. 
 

PRE LOVED UNIFORM SALE 
On Wednesday 20th July and Thursday 21st July we will be holding a pre loved uniform sale in 
the KS1 Hall after school.  We would welcome donations of clean, unstained uniform that is no longer 
needed but suitable for another child to wear.  We will sell the uniform for £1 per item and this 
money will go into the school fund to benefit the children.  Items suitable to donate include, 
Crossacres jumpers and cardigans, sky blue polo t-shirts, grey skirts, trousers and dresses.  Please 
bring your donations to the KS1 Hall on the morning of Wednesday 20th July and Thursday 21st 
July. 
 
HEATWAVE PLAN 
Due to the extreme heat forecasted for England next Monday and Tuesday we will be taking the 
following measures: 

 Children will not play out after morning break. 
 There will be no PE lessons on these days due to recommendations to avoid physical exertion. 
 Children will be encouraged to drink regularly throughout the day, please feel free to send 

extra drinks with your child on these days. 

                                                                         P.T.O 



 
FREE FROZEN READY MEALS 
We will once again be working with The Caring Family Foundation to distribute frozen ready meals to 
our families.  Five frozen ready meals will be sent home on Thursday 21st July.  We are aware that 
some families would prefer not to receive the meals, however, due to logistical issues we would ask 
that all children take their meals home and if they do not want them, donate them to someone less 
fortunate e.g. an elderly neighbour or young family.  We have looked into donating excess meals to 
the local foodbank, however, they do not have the freezer capacity to take them.  We appreciate your 
co-operation in this matter. 
 
YEAR 4 AGE UK AND MANCHESTER MUSEUM PROJECT 
Year 4 have been working in conjunction with AGE UK and the Manchester Museum. This week 
some of our Year 4 children had the opportunity to go to the Age UK centre where they learnt all 
about ancient Egyptian artefacts and learning mindfulness skills.  
 

            
 

SCHOOL REPORTS 
School reports will be distributed on Monday 18th July.  The reports will include details of your 
child’s teacher for next year, we hope you enjoy reading about your child’s accomplishments this 
year.   
 
SCHOOL MEALS 
Unfortunately, due to supplier price increases we have no alternative but to increase daily school 
meal prices to £2.50 per day or £12.50 per week.  School meals are free in Reception up to Year 2.  
If you think you may qualify for benefits related free school meals, please see the application process 
on our website. 

 
MILK 

 

We are now ordering milk for the Autumn Term (5th September – 16th December 
2022) if you wish your child to have milk next term please pay £12.50 using our 
online payment system (Pay 360) or by card at the school office by Friday 22nd 
July.  If you wish to set up an online payment account, please contact the school 
office on 437 1272.  Thank you. 

 
TERM DATES 
Please be aware school will close for the summer holidays on Tuesday 26th July and we will re-open 
on Monday 5th September. 
 

 

 

                                                


